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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Friday 17th March, we will be joining in the nationwide fundraising efforts for Comic Relief.  

This year, the children can come to school wearing their own clothes and a red nose. 

On the day, we are going to be collecting donations that will go towards the Comic Relief fundraising 
efforts. Any amount, large or small, will make a huge difference to someone who needs it. 

On the day there will be a geocaching wellbeing trail activity which will introduce techniques and strategies 
to help them to become more calm, relaxed and positive, and to cope better with anxious or negative 
thoughts and emotions. If children would like to take part, it will be an additional contribution of £1. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Lucy Blackmore 
Headteacher 
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